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Redundant to the Town Manager’s Report on the Code Modernization project: 
There was an in-house review of the draft modifications to the Code document. 
Both the Solicitor and the Chief of Police are reviewing legal recommendations and law 
enforcement interpretation.   
 
Upon completion, the working draft will be prepared by General Code and will be 
available for review and discussion to the Town Council and then directed to the Charter 
and Code committee for actions determined by Council.   
 
CCC will hold a June meeting to approve Past meeting minutes and to respond to the 
Code Modernization directives defined by Council.   
 


